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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2009-02 

August 11, 2009 
 
 
TO:   All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE:   Manufacturer/Distributor Inspection/Tracking Fee 
 
 
Effective August 15, 2009, the Mississippi Gaming Commission (MGC) will be assessing an 
inspection/tracking fee in the amount of one hundred dollars ($100.00) per slot machine when an 
approved slot machine is transferred to or from a licensed operator.   
 
Miss. Code Ann. § 75-76-79(6) states in part that: 
  
  6)  The executive director and his employees may inspect every gaming device which is 
manufactured, sold or distributed:    
  
  (a) For use in this state, before the gaming device is put into play.  

(b) In this state for use outside this state, before the gaming device is shipped out of this 
state. 
 

The notifications currently submitted to the district offices must be now submitted to the MGC 
laboratory for processing and billing.    Upon receipt of the notification an agent of the MGC will 
be scheduled to inspect the slot machines and place a barcode for tracking purposes on the slot 
machines.  

    
Should you have any questions concerning the process, please contact the MGC laboratory at 
601-576-3800. 


